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January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re. 6th Form Parents Evening 

 
You are invited to our Online Sixth Form Parent Consultation Evening on Thursday 2nd 
February, 4.00pm to 7.00pm.  This is a very important opportunity for you to meet with subject 
teachers to discuss your son/daughter’s progress in Sixth Form.  
 
Our online booking system can be accessed via the school website 
https://bhfcs.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ and you will receive an email with a direct link to 
make your appointments. The link will be open from 6pm on Wednesday 18th January 
 
Sixth Form subjects are often taught by more than one teacher. In most cases, you will be 
able to meet with each teacher separately, but some subjects have arranged appointments 
with the teaching team. Others may arrange for one lead teacher to run all the appointments. 
When you log on to the booking system, you will see which teachers are available in your 
son/daughter’s subjects and we strongly advise that you meet with a teacher for each subject 
that your he/she is studying. All appointments are arranged for a duration of ten minutes.   
[Please note that if your son/daughter is studying a BTEC ‘double’ award (National Diploma) 
or ‘triple (Extended Diploma), the appointment option will only show as the ‘single’ (Extended 
Certificate) because you do not need to double up and make two appointments for the same 
subject.] 
 
If you are unable to attend, we request your permission for the appointments to go ahead with 
your son/daughter via your parent log in to the Parents Evening System. You can give your 
permission by clicking on this link: Sixth Form Parents Evening  
  
Sixth Form tutors may also request a meeting with you and your son/daughter about any 
issues which are not subject-specific. 
 
If you have any questions about Parents’ Evening, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms H Jordan 
Head of Sixth Form   
 

https://bhfcs.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/C2eCXRTg41

